
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 13/11/23 

 

This week we celebrated Nursery Rhyme Week by 

singing a different rhyme each day. We created Diva 

candle dishes, Diwali lanterns and have been drawing 

rangoli patterns. 

Book of the week– I Say Ooh, You Say Aah  

Rhyme of the week–  One Little Elephant Balancing   

Word of the week–  a bit   

Maths 

We have been singing number 

songs and learning about number 

2 this week.  

We have been 

playing with dino-

saurs and gems in 

the egg box coun-

ters.  

Literacy 

This week we had lots of fun playing silly sound games. We 

rhymed sounds and took turns passing a microphone around. We 

have been learning about the different parts of a 

book and have been wondering what animal is on the 

front of the book ‘I’m Going to Eat This Ant’.  

Next Week 

We will be learning about our village and will be creating decorations for our  

Christmas tree that will be on display in St Oswald's church. On Friday would like to 

invite parents to help decorate the tree. On Sunday there will be a lantern parade 

that we welcome you all to join.  

Book of the week– There’s an Alien in your Book  

Rhyme of the week–  Five Little Men in a Flying Saucer   

Word of the week–  day 


